
www.aquiferalliance.org 
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
  
Don't miss your chance to party and shop to benefit your favorite green causes! Big 
Grass Bamboo is throwing a fundraiser for us on Thursday, May 14th. They will also 
donate 10% of all sales made between Thursday, May 14th through Sunday the 17th to 
us, so you can buy a beautiful rain barrel to save water and support GEAA! Check out 
the online invitation for more details! 
  
Hope to see you there. 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
210-320-6294 
www.aquiferalliance.org 
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